From: Dmitry Ryzhkov <legal@rdim.cotse.net>

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 9:02 AM **To:** secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Commission Members,

I would be very grateful for taking my opinion on account concerning leverage cap of 10:1 discussed currently. I'd like to express my opposition to this limitation as this does not correspond to my vision on financial freedom vs financial responsibility matter. I believe people must be responsible by their own money in exchange on the possibility to decide what leverage to use. I think this is one of the key elements of the modern most successful social model!

Yours Sincerely, Dmitry Ryzhkov.